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ELECTION URGENT 

Letter No.: GGV/Election-19/06    Dated  3rd January, 2020 
 

To 
All Deans of Schools of Studies 
 
Subject: Students’ Council Election -2019-Voter List 
Reference: Letter No. GGV/Election-19/03 Dated 03rd December, 2019 and 
GGV/Election-19/05 Dated 11th December, 2019 
 
Dear Madam/Sir, 
 
With reference to above and on the basis of the information submitted by Departments, 
the provisional voter list of the Departments under your School of Studies is enclosed. 
You are requested to ensure proper and adequate display of the list in the Departments 
under your School of Studies. Claims and objections, if any,  for additions, alternations, 
modifications and deletions of the names in the provisional voter list should be 
forwarded by the Heads of the Departments in the prescribed format (Proforma-2) 
through respective Deans of School of Studies to the Office of the undersigned latest by 
15.00 hours on 9th January, 2020. The final voter list after considering the claims 
and objections will be declared and published by 18.00 hours on 14th January, 2020. 
 
Further, it is needless to remind that the claims and objections received after the stipulated 
time will not be considered. Therefore, the Deans are requested to ensure that the claims 
and objections, if any, in the prescribed format are received in the office of the undersigned 
by 15.00 hours on 09th January, 2020.  
 
If there are no addition, alteration, deletion and modification in the voter list, 
the concerned Head of the department should send (Proforma -2A) duly filled 
in, through the respective Deans of the Schools to the undersigned by 15.00 
hours on 09th January, 2020. 
 
Furthermore, a meeting of all Deans of Schools and Heads of the Departments will be held 
on 14th January, 2020 at 15.00 Hours in the conference hall of Department of 
Biotechnology Building to discuss the processes related to election. Kindly ensure the 
presence of all concerned. 
 
 
(Prof. B N Tiwary) 
Chief Election Officer 
Enclosure: As above 
 
Copy to: 
1. Secretary to Vice Chancellor for information of Honourable Vice Chancellor 
2. Steno to Registrar for information of Registrar 
3. Dean, Students’ Welfare for information and necessary action 
4. Proctor for information and necessary action 
5. Head, Department of Computer Science and Information Technology for up loading the 
     information on the University website 
6. In charge Media cell for information and necessary action 
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